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DAILY BULLETIN: PLEASE READ IN HOMEROOM CLASS AND POST 
MIRA COSTA HIGH 
Vision Statement
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 “Mira Costa is a community of learners where each member

has the opportunity to achieve academic, creative,

personal, and social excellence.”

Monday, May 18, 2020




        



New Block Schedule

	 New Block Schedule

	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Period

8:00 – 10:00
	TBD By Teacher: 

Half Day Teacher Professional Development/ Half Day Flex Time with Students
 
	First
	Second
	First
	Second

	Nutrition

10:00 – 10:15
	
	
	
	
	

	Period

10:15 – 12:15
	
	Third
	Fourth
	Third
	Fourth

	Lunch

12:15 – 12:45
	
	
	
	
	

	Period

12:45 – 2:45
	
	Fifth
	Sixth
	Fifth
	Sixth


CALENDAR (subject to change)
· MON 5/11 – FRI 5/22 – AP Testing (see FAMILIES & STUDENTS, below)

· TUE 5/19 – CANCELED: Club Council Meeting
· WED 5/20 – Deadline to submit final ISA Logs for Spring Semester to Denise Anderson (see FAMILIES & STUDENTS, below); Drexel University admissions rep virtual visit at 3:00pm (see COLLEGE & CAREER CENTER, below); Last Day for Seniors to submit photos to SpaceX (see SENIORS, below)

· MON 5/25 – Memorial Day, NO School

· WED 5/27 – Community Coffee with the Principal at 7:30 am via videoconference (click HERE for meeting info); How to Put Your Best Foot Forward in the Admission Process presented by Michael Walden, Assistant Dean of Admissions at Pomona College at 2:30 pm (see COLLEGE & CAREER CENTER, below)
· SAT 5/30 – Seniors Cap & Gown Distribution (see SENIORS, below)

SENIORS

· NEW Caps and Gowns will be distributed to Seniors on Saturday, May 30. The schedule for pickup will be posted next week. Guidelines for Seniors coming to pick up: 1) Arrive at the Upper Peck lot at your appointed time; follow staff directions. 2) Wear a mask; the passenger side of your car must be empty of passengers. 3) Bring your student ID, or a print out of both sides of your student ID. 4) Have a full-size piece of paper in the passenger window clearly displaying your name. We will also take your textbooks at this time. See below for guidelines.
· NEW Textbooks will be accepted during Cap and Gown and Yearbook distribution for those who no longer need them. If you have not returned your books by the last week of school, we will accept them then. A schedule for returning books the final week of school will be released next week.
· NEW To celebrate the Class of 2020, Space X and NASA are inviting seniors from around the world to submit their photos to fly on America’s first human spaceflight in nearly a decade. We have placed all the grad photos in a Dropbox. Access your photo by clicking HERE. Upload your photo by clicking HERE by May 20. Thank you to parent Kyle Yang for this opportunity.
· NEW Click HERE to see the recent recognition of the Mira Costa High School Class of 2020 on NBC4!
· Pre-ordered graduation announcements that were not picked up on 3/19 are available now from Ms. Berkes at her home nearby in MB. Please email kberkes@mbusd.org to make arrangements.

FACULTY
· Our Spring Blood Drive is still on! Since Blood Banks are in Urgent Need & Blood Collection is an “essential service,” ASB Student Government has contracted the Clark Building at 861 Valley Drive in Hermosa Beach from 9 am to 3 pm this Wednesday, May 20.  The Blood Drive will have social-distancing guidelines in place. Note that students will NOT be working the event. Please see the email from Krishna Berkes and Lisa Claypoole sent 5-13-20 for the link to the Google doc to sign up for a donation time.

· Please refer to your emails regarding the established block schedule, professional development, reporting duties and information on paid leave from Superintendent Mike Matthews, sent on 3/13/2020, and from Suzanne Webb, Assistant Superintendent of HR, sent on 4/1/2020. If you are not receiving staff emails, please contact Krishna Berkes at kberkes@mbusd.org.
· All Staff please remember to check in on Thursdays using the online Google doc form emailed to you from Dr. Dale. Please use the new link sent each week, as questions on the survey may change.

FAMILIES & STUDENTS

· Double-Double Congrats to the first semester Honor Roll and Mustang Moment Challenge recipients. Though we can’t be on campus to share In-N-Out lunch and celebrate together, our admiration for your commitment to learning and engagement as a Mustang endures. Click HERE to see the list.
· Congratulations to the 2020 California Scholarship Federation Lifetime Membership Sealbearers! This honor is awarded to students who have been members of CSF for at least four semesters during their last three years of high school including one semester of senior grades. Click HERE to see the list of recipients. Address any questions to Karen Cunningham (kcunningham@mbusd.org).  
· Our grading policy for this semester has changed. Please see Dr. Dale’s Week 8 update HERE. For more information from Superintendent Mike Matthews on grading and Distance Learning goals, click HERE.
· Yearbook Distribution is coming soon! Not sure if you have ordered a yearbook? Please look for your name on the grade level lists (see website or attachments to online Daily Bulletin). Don't see your name? Those who missed the pre-order deadline of May 17 will be able to purchase during the distribution period while supplies last for $125 CASH ONLY. Address any questions to Mrs. Cessor (dcessor@mbusd.org). Yearbooks will be distributed the week of June 1. Details and schedule of pick up will be released next week.
· NEW Textbooks will be accepted during Yearbook distribution (see above) for those who no longer need them. If you have not returned your books by the last week of school, we will accept them then. A schedule for returning books the final week of school will be released next week.
· NEW AP Testing began May 11 and runs through May 22. Click HERE to see a complete schedule, and details regarding test administration. Click HERE to see College Board’s guidelines for successful submission of answers and their response to students who have encountered problems with the upload process.

· ASB Student Government Elections: Congrats to our new ASB Student Government President, Zach Wohl. Click HERE to see the full list of our newly elected student leaders for 2020-2021.

· Independent Study Athletics (ISA) Students - Current 2nd Semester: I hope you are all staying fit and healthy – mind, body and soul – during these trying times. ISA final activity logs may be sent via email to me, Denise Anderson, at danderson@mbusd.org, by the deadline, May 20. Please log any physical activity you have done since your last logs from March 11. This includes but is not limited to stretching for flexibility, agility movements, running/walking and strength training. ISA applications for the 2020/2021 school year are on the Mira Costa website under ATHLETICS or Click HERE. Contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

· REMINDER: Teachers will not be responsible for reporting student attendance on Mondays; that day, students must check in through the Google Form link, sent by Dr. Dale in his Week 5 and subsequent emails and available HERE.

· MBX 2020 SUMMER SCHOOL IS ON!

MBX 2020 Summer School classes will be held as scheduled. While we hope to hold in-person classes, we are making plans for distance learning for all academic classes, including Traditional Summer School and Flex classes. Traditional classes will meet according to the original summer school calendar, either in the classroom, or with Zoom classes and teacher office hours scheduled daily. Flex classes will have sessions in person, or remotely, with smaller teacher-to-student ratios. Flex sessions will be scheduled around student availability. We will honor requests for cancellations without fees until June 1. For more information and to register, go to MBXFoundation.org. (Register for the grade your student will be entering in the fall.)

   2020 Summer School Dates:

· Session 1: Monday, June 15 – Thursday, July 2

· Session 2: Monday, July 6 – Thursday, July 23

· MBX Flex courses are available to students needing a more flexible summer school schedule. Classes can begin as early as June 15 and must be completed by August 7. 
HELP AND INFORMATION
· Access to Campus: Unfortunately, we have closed down access to classrooms, offices, locker halls, fields and blacktops on campus until further notice. Need something from campus still? Click HERE to request the item, and receive more information.
· All MBUSD school sites are closed for the rest of the school year. Classes continue following the distance-learning model. Please go to the mbusd.org website homepage for the latest district information on COVID-19 and school closures, and continue to monitor email from Dr. Dale, teachers and Superintendent Mike Matthews.
· Contact Information: As the office on campus is no longer staffed, voice mail messages may not be received. If you cannot find an answer to your question on the Costa or MBUSD website, email miracostainfo@mbusd.org. Your inquiry will be directed to someone who can help you.

· Online Learning Instructional Tools: Check out our link under LATEST NEWS or click HERE for resources including the updated block schedule, a suggested Distance Learning Planner for keeping track of students’ schedules, free access to online books, AP testing info and more.
· Opening Links: There have been issues with links not working correctly. We seem to have fixed the problem, but please contact Krishna Berkes (kberkes@mbusd.org) with any issues.
· Technology: If you’re having trouble signing in to your mbusdapps account, Aeries or Canvas, fill out a Google form by clicking here or email Krishna Berkes at kberkes@mbusd.org.
· Testing Update: Advanced Placement (AP) testing will take place from May 11 – May 22, but each exam has been dramatically altered. Click HERE for information on each exam, what will be covered, and how the test will be administered remotely. Click HERE to see College Board’s guidelines for successful submission of answers and their response to students who have encountered problems with the upload process. State testing (CAASPP) will not take place this year for 11th graders.
· Transcripts & Records: Please email Ms. Sharp at dsharp@mbusd.org for all records requests. 
· Updated Information: Please click on the following link to Dr. Dale’s messages and updates, or go to our website under Latest News and click on Dr. Dale’s photo: HERE.
INCOMING STUDENTS ENROLLMENT
· Please SCAN AND EMAIL ALL COMPLETED ENROLLMENT DOCUMENTS TO JAN NORRIS, jnorris@mbusd.org. Please do not come to campus to drop off enrollment paperwork. New and returning students should click on the “enrollment, course selection and registration information for 2020-21” tab under LATEST NEWS (scroll down through “Show All News”) on the website:https://www.miracostahigh.org/apps/news/article/874504.
· All inter-district attendance permit questions will be addressed by the District Office. Please click on the Enrollment link at the top of the mbusd.org website home page, or click HERE for information.

COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER
· IMPORTANT: Check out our CCC Newsletter online for the latest information, click HERE.
· College Representative Visits: 
· Drexel University’s admissions representative will virtually visit MCHS on Wednesday, May 20 at 3:00pm. This session is specifically for Mira Costa students. You should sign up on Naviance and register in advance for this meeting at: https://drexel.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYkd-CgqjouH9ORLnUNQ7apA2GAJ35IjiaB. After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.
· How to Put Your Best Foot Forward in the Admission Process presented by Michael Walden, Assistant Dean of Admissions at Pomona College on Wednesday, May 27 at 2:30pm. Students – join us to learn about the qualitative parts of the college application, like the essay and activities.  Register using the link below: https://admissions.pomona.edu/register/?id=a04edc06-f91c-4cbf-b558-a9e5278c1c8e .
· El Camino College – The South Bay Promise deadline has been extended - students can still apply to South Bay Promise until July 8, 2020.  Anyone considering attending El Camino College should APPLY at www.elcamino.edu. 

· Santa Monica College – If you have any questions regarding your application or steps leading to enrollment at SMC please contact Vivika Demel at: DEMEL_VIVIKA@smc.edu. If you are ready to enroll in classes at SMC please see the instructions below: PowerPoint: https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1pZCvLa8VI41NiNpd7M_WEq7h2fC5Y5UDzZ07V4zwP1Y/edit?usp=sharing 
· Test Prep/Tutoring

Revolution Prep is offering each of our students a gift card for up to $200 toward online tutoring programs.  Thegift card can be used toward the online program that makes sense for your family, whether that’s Private Tutoring or a Small Group Course. Visit www.revolutionprep.com/partners/61 to get and redeem your gift card before June 30, 2020. If you have questions or want to learn more about Revolution Prep, you can reach out to the Revolution Prep academic advisor, Jean Stroud, at 818-217-0951, or email jean.stroud@revolutionprep.com.

· Senior Commitment Slideshow – Friday, May 1 was National Commitment Day. Congratulations Class of 2020! Click HERE to see where our Seniors are going next year. If you commit(ted) to a college after May 1 and want to be included in the slideshow, please email a photo to Mrs. Ramirez at cramirez@mbusd.org.
· Please reach out to the CCC Counselors via email with any questions you might have regarding College planning and preparation:
	Caryn Ramirez
	Ruthie Robles
	Eliza Santarosa
	Christine Schiraldi

	College & Career Counselor
	College & Career Counselor
	College & Career Counselor
	College & Career Center Specialist

	cramirez@mbusd.org
	rrobles@mbusd.org
	esantarosa@mbusd.org
	cschiraldi@mbusd.org



